
 
 

                             
 ATP 30 Public Company Limited, 9/30 Moo 1 Bangnang, Panthong, Chonburi 20160 

 

No. ATP30 4/ 2022      
 
        March 7, 2022 
 
Subject          The notification of bidding results, and starting a client service 
 
Attention        President 
           Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 
 ATP30 Public Company Limited (“The Company”), a shuttle service provider to factory employees 
in industrial estate and community, would like to notify that  
 The Company has been confirmed to be selected to provide transportation services for employees 
to The Nawaloha Industry Co., Ltd. located at Nong Khae District, Saraburi Province with 6 air-
conditioned buses and 5 air-conditioned vans. From April 1, 2022, for a period of 5 years, the Company 
is currently in the process of making a service contract and procurement of new vehicles for such 
operation. 
 However, the service is in accordance with the Company's business plan to expand the service 
area to industrial factories in the central industrial of the country. 

 
 

Please be informed accordingly, 
 

Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
          (Mr. Piya Techakul) 

               Managing Director 


